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The changes to our local buses have impacted the elderly community in my suburb of 
Mascot significantly. Many residents in this suburb no longer drive and have mobility issues. 
We now have to catch 2 buses instead of 1 to our main shopping centre of Eastgardens 
which is a great inconvenience and we cannot understand why the 301 route has been 
discontinued as it was a frequently used service. 


